

ARNDELL ANGLICAN COLLEGE

OPPORTUNITY TO MEET THE NEW HEADMASTER

Parents are invited to a special afternoon tea on **Monday 30 November** to meet Mr Gareth Leechman, the new Headmaster of Arndell.

The afternoon tea will be held in the Lobby of the College Auditorium at 3.15 pm.

Mr Leechman will be introduced and then speak for a few minutes. Afternoon tea will follow, providing parents with the chance to talk briefly with him.

The meeting will be quite informal and parents may stay for whatever length of time meets their needs.

Mr Leechman, chosen from among a large number of applicants, including six existing principals, comes to us from Clarence Valley Anglican School. Prior to that he was Head of History and Head of House at Sydney Church of England Grammar School [Shore]. He has a Master of Arts degree and a Master of Education degree.

Gareth is married to Janet, a registered nurse, and has three children, Hannah, Rachel, and Annabelle, who will be attending Arndell.

John Lambert

Chairman of Council

John Lander

RSVP: to Mrs Barbra Whelan PA to the Headmaster by

Thursday 26 November 2009

on 4572 3633 for Catering Purposes